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1st February 2018

Dear Hackney Carriage Proprietor

RE: Fare increase for 2018

I am writing to you to determine whether the Trade feel that a hackney carriage fare 
rise is needed or appropriate for 2018. 

If you feel that a hackney carriage fare rise is appropriate, please advise the Licensing 
Team of this in writing. Please also include what you would like the fare increase to 
look like, start rate etc. 

All responses and proposals must be returned to the Licensing Team by no later than 
12 noon on Monday 26th March 2018.

Please note that a proposal in favour of hackney carriage fare rise will only 
be presented to the Full Licensing Committee for consideration if over 50% 
of all hackney carriage proprietors respond, and indicate that they want an 
increase in the Councils maximum metered fare tariff.

For advice, publications, or to contact us online, visit our website at 
www.eastbourne.gov.uk/licensing

Yours sincerely,

Ed Hele
Functional Lead for Quality Environment, Specialist Services

http://www.eastbourne.gov.uk/

